
 
 

 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
Ref: CBl/DSt 
 
 
 
16th January 2018 
 
 
 
Dear Parent/Carer, 
 
Year 9 Students will be able to wear smart business wear or school uniform for the Step into 
the NHS World of Work Day on Friday 19th January. 
 
If you have any queries please email Campion-Careers@campion.northants.sch.uk 
 
Thank you for your support. 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
Clare Ball 
 
CEIAG Co-ordinator 
Campion School 

 

mailto:Campion-Careers@campion.northants.sch.uk

